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CERTIFICATION BULLETIN NO. 2009- 04 
 
To: ULC Listees of Secondary Containment Liners (EGYCC)  
 Members of the Advisory Council of Underwriters Laboratories of Canada 
 Others Interested 
 
Subject: Secondary Containment Liners – Withdrawal of Certification Program and 

Withdrawal of ULC/ORD-C58.9 - 1997 
 
 
This Bulletin is a follow-up to the Underwriters Laboratories of Canada website 
announcement, dated January 19, 2009, advising of ULC’s decision to exit the testing 
and certification of secondary containment liners. 
 
Effective March 19, 2009 ULC will withdraw this certification category and all current 
Listings. 
 
In addition, ULC/ORD-C58.9-1997 “Secondary Containment Liners for Underground 
and Aboveground Flammable and Combustible Liquid Tanks” will be withdrawn 
effective March 31, 2009.  However, ULC Standards will continue to work with 
stakeholders to facilitate the development of standards for secondary containment 
liners.   
 
Any questions concerning the above  should be directed to Mr. Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner, 416-757-3611 ext. 61217. 
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Gunsimar Paintal, 
Regional Quality Manager & ULC Mark Program Owner 


